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45th Session of UPR Working Group
Statement by Bangladesh in the Review of Jordan under 4th Cycle of UPR
25 January 2024, 0900 hrs-1230 hrs

Thank you, Mr. Vice President,

Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Jordan to its 4th Cycle of UPR. We note with appreciation that, during the reporting period, Jordan promulgated the Child Rights Act 2022 as well as launched the National Strategy for Women, the National Strategy and Action Plan to Prevent Human Trafficking, and National Policy to Guarantee the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.

In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Bangladesh makes the following recommendations :
One, Continue to undertake and strengthen preventive measures to eliminate trafficking in persons; 
Two, Ensure that workers, including migrant workers, obtain all their labor rights by enabling them to access the competent authorities to submit any complaints and grievances against employers; 
Three, Increase efforts in providing appropriate support to the families, and in developing capacities of the organizations, working in the domain, to ensure the rights of the persons with disabilities; 
We wish Jordan success in its review.

I thank you. 
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